
Sports Club 2014 

 

Happy New Year from the Sports Club! We hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday season. 

As we ring in 2014, our club is already at work planning events for the year.  Plans for this year’s events 

are going to be even bigger and better than previous years.  2013 saw some new adventures and we are 

going to improve upon the successes we had. 

 

Community Events:    Sports Club Member Events: 
-Kids Fishing Derby    -Member’s Day at the Campground 
-4th of July Family Picnic   -Mid Year Pizza & Wing Party 
-Fall Festival     -Christmas Party 
-Children’s Sports Clinics 
 

If anyone is considering becoming a member, the Club does not mandate meeting attendance, 

participation at events or selling fundraisers.  Any help our members can give us is always appreciated. 

Membership Costs:  $15 per person or $25 per couple  
 (free Sports Club tee shirt at sign up or renewal) 

 

Meetings are held the first Thursday of every month at 7:00pm in the Community Room.  However, due 

to the impending snow this Thursday, our first meeting of the year will be held Thursday, January 9th, 

2014.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call Mark or Denise Duksta at (570) 788-6374.  If you 

prefer to e-mail us, our address is bmlsportsclub@gmail.com   

 

Come sit in on our first meeting!  We will be service pizza to all attendees at 6:30pm, a half hour before 
the start of the meeting. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Duksta, President 

Denise Duksta, Vice President 

Jim Cregan, Treasurer 

Ann Harbison, Secretary 
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